
      
 
 
 
 
                                                   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
        
 
 

May 2022 

 

Dear Brethren,  

 

The time is rapidly approaching to head out to the southwest part of Alaska and preach the glorious Gospel of our 

Savior JESUS CHRIST.  Yesterday I spoke with Brother George PITKA who lives in the village of RUSSIAN 

MISSION on the mighty Yukon River.  Our conversation dealt with the condition of the river.  He sent me up-to-

date pictures of the Yukon –  it is still frozen!  This winter we had 30 inches of snowfall over the previous record.  We 

are concerned with flooding!  The Chena River in Fairbanks was on the cusp of flooding.  It flows into the Tanana 

River which flows into the YUKON.  The Yukon flows out of Canada into Eagle Alaska and works its way down by 

RUSSIAN MISSION.  We will be wise and wait until the ice is past and gone.  I cannot give you a date. Soon, I 

hope!  Probably in June.  I will keep you posted!! 

 

Enjoy the pictures.  There is one of Bro. George. 

 

Pray for us!  

Love to All,  

Bro. Gary Hampton 
 
 
 

Field Address: PO BOX 83292 
                          Fairbanks, AK  99708 
    Email:            arcticgoshawker@yahoo.com 
    Gary’s Cell:   907-687-0417 
 

Sending Church:    
Pastor Ron Thomas      Rodgers Baptist Church 

972-675-4800                    PO BOX 460639 

www.rodgersbaptist.net      Garland, Texas  75046 
 

Field Address: PO BOX 83292 
                          Fairbanks, AK  99708 
    Email:            arcticgoshawker@yahoo.com 
    Gary’s Cell:   907-687-0417 
 

Gary & Beverly Hampton 
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